[image: image1.png]ftom Redevelopmert; The Unknown Goverrmert 1998

Redondo Beach City Hall

is discussing mixed use high density development along

Torrance Blvd.

Please come to one of these public meetings!
If you are silent, theywill assume,
the public wants more devel opment.

The City OF Redondo Beach is holding two workshaps
regarding possible zoning and urban design changes.
Join land owners, businesses and neighbors to share

ideas about the future of Torrance Blvd.

Attend one of two workshops:
Saturday, October 2, 2004 9:30-11:30 a.m.

Redondo Beach Main Library
303 N. PCH, Redondo Beach

Monday, October 4, 2004 7:00-9:00 p.m.
Knob Hill Community Center
320 Knob Hill Ave., Redondo Beach
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